CHI Memorial Hospital invites all members of the General Assembly to tour the

Breathe Easy Mobile Health Coach

on

Wednesday, January 24th, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

The mobile unit will be parked on 5th Avenue in front of the Cordell Hull Building.

This low-dose CT Coach is the first of its kind in the Chattanooga region and the only fully independent mobile unit in the entire nation. This unit will be deployed to 11 counties in Tennessee, as well as others in North Georgia and Alabama, to help detect lung cancer in its early stages for our most vulnerable and underserved citizens.

Chattanooga's Electric Power Board (EPB) is acting as the technology partner for this initiative.